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South Wind Villas

965 Teague Road

Winston-Salem, NC 27107











February 1, 2013
Valued Homeowner:

This letter is to notify you of an Emergency Assessment that is being imposed on each and every homeowner.  This is being done in order to pay the $12,107.10 water bill to the city of Winston Salem. This bill is due February 25, 2013 and we do not have the funds available to pay this bill without imposing the Assessment. Please see www.southwindvillas.org  website for Treasurer Report. If this bill is not paid we ALL will have our water shut off. The amount due from all homeowner’s is $79.00. This Assessment is due on or before Wednesday, February 20, 2013, in order to meet the due date.
Respectfully,

Lori Phillips

John Thomas

Becky Aldridge

Donna Roberson

James Williams

Jane Walker

Agustina Carroll
Your South Wind Villas Board
